
Beaver Creek Dam No. 1  
  PUBLIC MEETING  |  OCTOBER 6, 2021  |  6:00 PM  

A virtual meeting is being conducted on 
Wednesday, October 6, 2021 at 6:00 PM 
EST to discuss the Beaver Creek Watershed 
Structure No. 1 Planning Study.  The project 
team will update the public on the status of 
the project, present the evaluated spillway 
upgrade alternatives and describe the sponsors 
preferred alternative.  The project is located in 
Albemarle County approximately one-half mile 
north-northwest of the intersection of Browns 
Gap Turnpike/VA-680 and Three Notched Road/
VA-240 and involves the rehabilitation of Beaver 
Creek Dam No. 1 to meet State and Federal 
requirements for high-hazard dams.  The multi-
purpose Beaver Creek Reservoir No. 1, operated 
by the Rivanna Water and Sewer Authority 

(RWSA), serves as the sole municipal water supply 
for the Crozet Area in Albemarle County.  

This meeting will be held virtually using the 
Zoom platform.  A link to the meeting location 
will be posted to RWSA’s website at https://www.
rivanna.org/rwsa-projects-map/beaver-creek-
improvements/. Residents and interested parties 
will have the opportunity to ask questions and 
express any concerns about the project to the 
team.  Following the meeting, the presentation will 
be posted to RWSA’s website for anyone who is 
unable to attend live.  Questions and comments 
will be received until October 20, 2021. Additional 
details for accessing the recorded meeting and 
submitting feedback will be provided during the 
live presentation and posted to RWSA’s website.


